
                                                                              PRAISES 
 
Nine years. Exactly nine years ago, we arrived in Cambodia for the first time. Back then, 
we had no idea what God had in store for us and our eventual family. Just two weeks 
ago, we landed in Cambodia with the kids for the summer! God is good, and we can’t 
wait to show you what He has been doing. 
 
During our last two weeks in America, we were able to visit some churches in our area, 
our sending church, and much of our family. It was a precious time of connection and 
support. 
 
On our way to Cambodia, we encountered a cancellation and had to wait an extra day in 
Detroit. By the time we finally arrived in Phnom Penh, we were exhausted. Now, two 
weeks into being here, the kids are starting to overcome the jet lag and get into a more 
normal sleep schedule. Praise God! 
 
Taking the whole family to New Life Baptist Church in Takeo for the past two weeks 
has been wonderful. Arya and Kal are making friends everywhere we go. One of our 
main goals this summer was to find a home so that when we return in January, we have 
a place to land. We believe we have found a great home in a wonderful community at 
an excellent price! 
 
   
                                                        PRAYERS & PARTNERSHIP 
 
We are overwhelmed by the incredible response to our call for medicine donations. 
As you can see, God has answered our prayers in abundance. We received over 400 
bottles and packages of medicine, and we are incredibly thankful for your generosity 
and support. We cannot wait to see how God uses this medicine to bless the people of 
Cambodia and further the reach of the Gospel. 
 
We also want to extend our heartfelt thanks to all our supporters and partners for your 
contributions to our moving and setup costs. In just one month, you have generously 
given 4% of our total need, and we are diligently saving towards these four critical 
areas: Housing Setup, Language School, Kid’s Schooling, and Ministry Vehicles. If you 
would like to give directly to our setup costs you can designate your gift as "Special 
Offering - Setup Costs". Your continued support and prayers are essential as we prepare 
for this next chapter of our ministry. 
 
We know that God has been moving in great ways and answering your prayers for our 
ministry and family, so here are a few more ways that you can be praying for us this 
month: 

July '24 Praise & Prayer Update

philip@wrightsincambodia.com 

sarah@wrightsincambodia.com 

(765) 244-0683

@WrightsInCambodia

WrightsInCambodia.com
Sending Church: 

New Life Baptist Church 

Wabash, IN.
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CONNECT

- That our family would continue to 

adjust to life here in Cambodia 

 

-That we would continue to learn 

and utilize the Khmer Language

- For more partners to join our 
ministry on a monthly basis 

Taking our Kids to Siem Reap and 

visiting the Angkor Wot 9 years after 

our first trip. 

The Medicine that YOU donated to 

show the love of Christ to the people of 

Cambodia. THANK YOU!

Seeing some of our close friends from 

the Children's Home and NLBC of 

Takeo.


